
Maliba Pharmacy College recognized as  

Best Organizer for Refresher Courses for Pharmacist 

 

Maliba Pharmacy College (MPC) a leading pharmacy institute of Gujarat has received recognition from 

Gujarat State Pharmacy Council (GSPC), Ahmedabad. During the Annual General Body Meeting of 

Pharmacy Council of India at Ahmedabad on 22
nd

 March 2018; Gujarat State Pharmacy Council 

recognized Maliba Pharmacy College for organizing two days 13 refresher courses for 2300 registered 

pharmacists of Gujarat. GSPC has done this to appreciate MPC contribution, and promote excellence 

and giving back to Society. Present at the handing over ceremony were Honorable Dr. B. Suresh, 

President, Pharmacy Council of India (PCI), Ms. Archana Mudgul, Secretary, PCI, Prof. Navin R Sheth Vice 

Chancellor, Gujarat Technological University (GTU) and Principals of all pharmacy colleges of Gujarat. 

The award was presented to Principal Dr. Shailesh A Shah by Dr. B. Suresh and Prof N. R. Sheth. The MPC 

was recognized as Best Organizer for Refresher Courses among pharmacy colleges of Gujarat. Dean of 

Pharmacy, Dr. Ashish Mishra, acknowledged GSPC for recognizing our efforts and also congratulated 

staff members for their commitment and dedicated efforts for successful organization of 13 refresher 

courses at MPC Bardoli.  

 

 

 


